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June 4, 2007 30-045. 09793

Bureau of Land Management
Farmington District Office

1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A
Farmington, NM 87401

Attn: Mr. Stephen Mason

RE: Lunt No. 63
Sec. 7, T30N, R13W

San Juan County, New Mexico
NMMm =6 9 %674

Dear Mr. Mason:

Please reference our letter of March 9, 2007 requesting a 90 day extension until June 9,
2007 to complete the workover on the subject well. '

The lease access road has been repaired, and Hurricane Well Service has been contracted :
to supply the completion rig. Hurricane has notified us that the engine on their RS
completion rig must be replaced, and have estimated that the rig will be available before e
the end of Tune. | y
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Due to this delay, we request an addition 90 day extension (to September 9, 2007) to
complete this well work. If you have any questions or need additional information,
please give me a call at (505) 326-4125. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely

RS KAV . PP
Dana L. Delventhal nv
Agent Y
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